Pine Hills Men’s Club

Welcome to our 38" Season

Our season opening meeting will be held at 6:30 pm on Thursday, March 13" at JC’s at Pine Hills.

The first event is scheduled for April 51, the 2025 schedule is now posted on the website. Founders Cup points will
start with the first event.

e The dues for the 2025 season will remain $300 for returning members and $350 for new members.

e Our Tee time start will remain at 9:00 am with 10 min intervals. Try to arrive 30 minutes prior to your tee time. Later
in the season, the start time will be moved later due to later sunrise.

e Walking is still an option.

e The front nine and back nine continued to undergo renovations over the winter with the removal of trees and other
work as weather permitted. Work should be completed by the first week of April, depending on weather and any
unforeseen issues. Aeration schedule TBD.

e Local Rules will be updated/modified as needed. The website has USGA Video links for visual tutorials.

e The MGA has visited Pine Hills and rerated the course, with two changes of note; the Red tees have now been
rated for men, allowing for play from the Red tee’s if one desires. Secondly, the difficulty ranking of holes has
changed and the new scorecard will reflect those changes.

e Par 3’s will be more in line with the scorecard. Holes 1,8,9,10 &18 will be set up for the prevailing wind forecast
that morning.

e Golf Carts are equipped with GPS for distances along with pace of play monitoring. Slow groups will receive a
message from the pro shop, club officers will be notified of which group is slow.

e Players must declare which tee box they will play from by Memorial Day.

e Any member bringing in a new member receives a $25 credit. New members are encouraged to attend this meeting.

Club Officers: If anyone would like to apply to be an officer, you can apply for any position by entering a nomination and a
2" by a member.

Rates: Rates for 18 holes have increased by $2. Starting on 3/23 rates will be $61 walking, $83 to ride. On April 19 the
rates will increase to $68 walking, $90 with a cart, range balls are included. These rates are lower than what the public
pays. The Thursday Night 9 Hole Shootout rates will be: $35 walking, $15 for a cart and includes range balls

Portal Signh up: Remains the same. Sign up opens the Sunday prior and closes at 3 pm on the Thursday prior the event.

Early Tee Time Requests: Please make this request by text or email to Pete Honce or Ken Devery the week of play.

CTP/Kickers/Birdies: Will be paid the following week.

Rules/Events/Notices: For updates check the website.

NOTICE: If you are unable to attend the meeting, and you are going to return for the 2025 season, please respond
that you will be returning and pay your dues prior to the first event on 4/05.

Paul Gruber is now accepting renewals ($300/$350), you can pay Paul via Venmo, PayPal or Apple Pay,
Gruberize@aol.com. Checks can be made out to the “Pine Hills Men’s Club”. Contact Paul at 516-527-2523 to set up
payment.

Any questions please feel free to contact Pete Honce or Ken Devery via text or phone prior to the meeting.
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